
Dojo treat- Thursday 14th December  

Dear Parents,  

 

Sunshine children have reached their dojo target. They have been working hard since September to 

earn dojo points. As a reward, children may come into school on Thursday wearing Pyjamas, they can 

also bring a toy from home. If they decide to bring a toy from home it must be in a named bag. 

Children must NOT bring in electrical toys. Please think carefully about the toy you bring into school 

as we cannot take responsibility for it.  

 

Thank you  

Miss Nesbitt  
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